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Monumental Brasses

Brasses are an important feature of many churches and commemorate the great and good from the past. They therefore deserve to be cared for to the best of our ability. They should not be cleaned. If they are covered by carpet, it should have a natural backing, not manmade. It should be lifted regularly and any accumulated dust removed. A build-up of dust and dirt will eventually be as effective as scouring powder and will damage the brass. If the brass is loose or lifting seek the advice of a monumental brass conservator as soon as possible. To attend to problems quickly means that further damage is less likely to occur and that potential thieves do not have a head start in removing them. The DAC Office will be more than pleased to discuss any concerns you may have and give ideas of where funding for conservation may be found. The Monumental Brass Society (c/o Society of Antiquaries of London, Burlington House, Piccadilly, London, WlJ OHS) may also be able to give useful information and assistance. The DAC's Brass Adviser would also be pleased to give the benefit of his experience.
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